NEW MANGALORE PORT TRUST
Traffic Department, Panambur 575010

No: NMPT/TM/COVID-19/2020 Date: 18.05.2020

TRADE NOTICE

Sub: Effective use of “Arogyasetu” App for breaking the chain of
transmission of COVID-19 - Reg,

Ref: 1) PM Modi’s 7 points appeal to Citizens during Lockdown 2.0
2) Office Memorandum of Joint Secretary to the Government
of India dtd 29.04.2020.
3) Office Order by Under Secretary (Coord) of Ministry of
shipping, Go.l
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“Aarogya Setu” launched by Union Government is one of the preventive
measures to break the spread of pandemic COVID-19 through sharing of
critical information of proximity about infected persons in the nearby vicinity of
the application user. The application has already shown effective result in the
national fight against COVID-19. Also this mobile application offers rolling
updates from the health ministry on the Corona virus pandemic.

Port involves activities of various stakeholders for the day to day work
which needs human interaction, wherein port as well as its stakeholders have
to ensure all preventive measures as a social responsibility ensuring and
breaking the Corona spread.

Hence, all port users who are required to enter port premises are
requested to download and install the “Aarogya Setu” mobile application in
their cell phones. Various agencies/stakeholders who deal with the port
activities are also informed to instruct the employees, workers, drivers, and
cleaners etc to inform the same.

This small step will not only keep ourselves away from COVID-19 but
also will take care of our colleagues, friends and community in large.

Traffic Manager

To:
All Port Users/Captive Users

Copy to: The President Steamer/C&F/ Stevedore Agents Association/
Mangalore Custom House Agents Association.

Copy to P.S. to Chairman, NMPT

Copy to P.S. to Dy. Chairman, NMPT

Copy to Dy. Conservator, NMPT

Copy to Dy. Commandant, CISF, NMPT

Copy to Sr.DTM/DTM/ATM Gr.I/ATM (Cont./OP)



